
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
St. Matthews Episcopal Church 

1112 Alcoa Road 

Benton, AR  72015 

 

We have compiled the accompanying statement of certain assets and liabilities of St. Matthews 

Episcopal Church as of the one month and the seven months ended July 31, 2023, included in the 

accompanying prescribed form in accordance with statements on standards for accounting and 

review services issued by the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants.  

A compilation is limited to presenting in the form prescribed by the Episcopal Diocese of 

Arkansas information that is the representation of management. We have not audited or reviewed 

the accompanying financial statement referred to above and, accordingly, do not express an 

opinion or any other form of assurance on it. 

The statement of certain assets and liabilities is presented in accordance with the requirements of 

the Episcopal Diocese of Arkansas, which differ from accounting principles generally accepted in 

the United States.  Accordingly, the statement of certain assets and liabilities is not designed for 

those who are not informed about such differences. 

 

 

 

 

 

Benton, Arkansas Certified Public Accountants 
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